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    Support Staff day  

 

Last week, along with the rest of the country we celebrated 
Support Staff Week, with the theme being óCelebrating the 
Winsô. Support Staff are in the process of considering an 
historic pay equity settlement that will pave the way for pay 
equity for other support staff as well. 
Hillsborough Primary School would like to specially thank 
our Support Staff for their amazing dedication and 
incredible support - thank you for all that you do!! 

 
 

Principalôs Note:  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Kia Ora 
I hope you are now enjoying the resuming of 
near normal activities now that we are in 
Level 1. 

 
It is hard to believe that we are fast 
approaching the end of Term 2 already. 
There remains a really positive atmosphere 
in the school with children enjoying all the 
various learning activities that are going on 
at present. 
 
Last week I sent home an overview of how 
we see the rest of the year developing and 
some of the activities that will be happening 
in Terms 3 and 4. 
I also talked about how we will be having an 
open afternoon for children to invite parents 
into the class and for those children to share 
what has been happening this term and also 
to share some of their learning journey. 
 
A further update to this will come out to 
Parents on Friday which I hope will provide 
all the necessary details and timing for this 
to take place. Please make sure you catch 
up with this when it comes. 
 
As always thank you for the way that you 
support your Children and us as a School is 
much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
NgǕ mihi nui 
Mark Lewington 

New Students 

Welcome to the following new student who have 

started at HPS: 

Saanvi Rajpal 

Grow learners, Develop 
citizens  
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Young Engineers ð Enrolments are open for Term 3 

 

 

Android & iPhone App now available 
 
myKindo app is now available for iPhone and Android phones. If you like the flexibility 
of ordering anywhere, anytime then go ahead and download the app! 
Access via the app store, searching "mykindo" or by using the links below ï 
 
Android Google 
Play: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nz.co.tgcl.mykindo 
iPhone App Store:  https://apps.apple.com/nz/app/mykindo/id1445622107 
 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nz.co.tgcl.mykindo
https://apps.apple.com/nz/app/mykindo/id1445622107


 

Scholastic Book Club 
Orders  

This termôs Scholastic Book Club 

pamphlets have now been received by 

your child.  The cut off date for orders 

is on Friday 19th June. 

             All orders are placed online. 

 

           PB4L                               
 

Positive Behaviour for Learning at Hillsborough Primary  

Teaching and noticing great behaviour using our 3 school values. 

Our focus for the last two weeks was: 

¶ Show kindness ï take turns and share with others. 

This week we are focused on: 

 

¶ Make positive choices and use our manners ï please, thankyou, 
excuse me 

 
 
 

Term Events  
     

June   
 
18th     
23rd  School Memories  
24 th  School Memories  
25th  BOT Meeting  
 

July  
2nd  Open Afternoon  
3rd  Last day of term  
20 th   Book Week and  
 Scholastic Book Fair  
21ST Visiting author David  
 Minty  
24 th  Book Character 

Parade  
29 th  BOT meeting  
31st Year 6 to Waikowhai  
 Intermediate  
    
  
   
    
     

SCHO OL MEMORIES  

School Photos will be taken 

on  

23 rd  and 24 th  June  

 

 



 

We would like to invite you to an  
Open Afternoon on  
Thursday 2 nd  July  

Between 1.30pm ð 6pm  
School will close at 12.30pm  

(students will go home and ask you to come 
back to school between 1.30pm ð 6pm with 

your child so  they can show you around their classroom and share 
learning with you).  

Neighbours Day 
 

Our Ψ¢ŀȅƭƻǊǎ .ŀȅΩ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊƘƻƻŘ watch group is having a BBQ picnic 

party on Saturday 20th June 2020.  As we exit the Covid-19 restrictions, 

this is a great way to celebrate the event and also hold the Neighbours’ 

Day get together we were obliged to postpone in March. Come along 

and meet your neighbours for a relaxed few hours, share some food 

and enjoy the mid-winter shortest weekend. 

When: Saturday 20th June 2020 – rain day is Sunday 21st June. 

Time:  From 12.00pm – 3.00pm with shared meal at 1.00pm 
Where: Belfast Reserve, Frederick St (If Sunday 21st is wet then indoors at 15 Frederick St) 
Share Meal: Bring a plate of food to share.  Sausages, onion and bread provided by the council 
Bring your own: drinks, cutlery and plates.  You may also wish to bring a chair. 

We will be providing some shelter – gazebos, bbq and games for the kids (including a lolly 
scramble) 

Look forward to seeing you there! 
Your neighbourhood support group. 

         Skids 

Skids are now open and bookings can be made online. 
www.skids.aimy.co.nz 

 

 

http://www.skids.aimy.co.nz/


 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Early Morning Milo for Walking School 

Bus Walkers 
 

Last Wednesday morning students who 
walk on one of our Walking School Buses 
were treated to milo and biscuits in the 
school hall.  We had over 45 students who 
came and enjoyed a warm milo and biscuit 
before school.  They also received a special 
Travelwise prize for their great walking.   

 

If your child would like to walk on one of our Walking School Buses please email Claire 
Cook ccook@hillsborough.school.nz 

 
 

FoHPS NEWS 

FOHPS NEWS  

UPCOMING EVENTS  

THURSDAY 18th June - FoHPS MEETING  
HELD IN THE SCHOOL STAFFROOM AT 7.30pm 
TOMORROW NIGHT 
(All new members welcome) 
 

FRIDAY 3rd JULY - MUFTI / COOKIE DAY $1.00 each 

 
. 

 
 

 Walking School Bus 

mailto:ccook@hillsborough.school.nz


 

Entertainment Books  
 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 Still available to be purchased on Kindo.  Last date to order is the 
24th June 2020 



 

 
*** Community News *** 

 

 

 
SECONDHAND UNIFORM SALE  

THURSDAY 18 TH  JUNE  

OUTSIDE ROOM 1 AT 3pm  

 

THURSDAY 2 nd  JULY  BETWEEN 1pm ð 4pm  

OUTSIDE ROOM 1  

CASH and EFTPOS  


